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WE “GET TO” SERVE 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Zone Meeting 
We had a nice turn out for the Zone Meeting that our Club hosted on Thursday, April 21st.  
Zone Chair Steve did a great job of leading the meeting.  It was nice to see PDG Gary.  
Thank you to all the great Lions who attended and a great big thank you to our Lion 
members who brought appetizers. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Slate of Officers 
The elected Slate of Officers for 2016 – 2017 are as follows:  President -  Lion Darren, 1st 
Vice President - Lion Denise, 2nd Vice President -  Lion Terry, 3rd Vice President -  Lion 
Judy, Secretary – Lion LaNette, Treasurer – Lion Debbie, Board of Directors – 1 year 
term:  Lions Harvey and Donald, 2 year term:  Lions Sandi and Craig, Lion Tamer – Lion 
Judy, Tail Twister – Lion Renee, Membership – Lions Bonnie, Steve and Karen, 
Immediate Past President – Lion Mike. 
 

Spring Training for Officers Elect will be held on Tuesday, May 24th at the Buffalo Junior High School from 6:00 
p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  This is for all newly elected officers. 
 
Meetings 

Our first meeting of the month will be held on Thursday, May 5th at 7:00 p.m.  This will be a potluck meal.  Our second 
meeting of the month will be on Thursday, May 19th.  This will also be a potluck meal. 
 
Remember the Meat Raffle every Saturday at Troubles at 3:00 p.m. Let Lion Judy know if you can help.  If you 

can help, be there by 2:30. 

 
A tentative date is set for Saturday, August 13th for a hamburger and corn feed fundraiser at our Lions’ parking lot.  
We need input and ideas.   
 
Good Neighbor Days 
Because the location of Good Neighbor Days has been moved to the fairgrounds, the club made a decision not to 
participate this year.   
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 The District 5M-7 Recognition Banquet will be held on Saturday, May 21st at the Kraus-Hartig VFW Post 6587 in 
Spring Lake Park.  The cost is $17.00 per person.  Social hour starts at 4 p.m. with the dinner at 5 p.m.  RSVP to 
Cabinet Secretary/Treasurer Lion Deb Roberge by May 11th. 

 

Upcoming events: 
District 5M-7 Recognition Banquet by Governor Tom Fiecke – Saturday, May 21st 

 
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php 

Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org 

 
 
Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in May: 
Paul Schmitz (16). Bonnie Weber (17), Curt Levang (17), and Renee Lahr (23).   
 

 


